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Subject: LADOT Annual Report FY 2014-2015

From: "LADOT Communications Office" <dot_public_info@lacity.org>
Date: 09/11/2015 12:25 PM

To: "duckworth.donald@gmail.com" <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Dear all,

We are pleased to share with you the Los Angeles Department of Transportation's (LADOT)
Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2014-2015. All our accomplishments were made possible
through LADOT’s staff who continue to strive to succeed.

An electronic copy of the report can be found at: http://bit.do/LADOTAnnualReport2014-15

Please take a moment to see how LADOT continues to move LA Forward.
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